
  
 

 
 

Network Notification 
 
Notice Date:  February 28, 2019  
To:     Ohio Health Partners 
From:     CareSource® 
Subject:  New Survey for Providers on Portal 
 
 
CareSource would love to hear about your experience with our Provider Portal. To receive feedback, 
we have created a survey for our providers. The results from this survey will teach us insights on how 
we can improve. The survey is located on the homepage of the Provider Portal under the 
announcement “Provider Portal Survey”. Your feedback is important to us, and we appreciate your 
response!  
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https://providerportal.caresource.com/GL/SelectPlan.aspx

